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The people in Oregon deserve and have a constitutional right to have their vote 

count. Elected positions should only be voted upon and not be relied on ranked 

choice. This allows careful thought process to learn who each elected party/person is 

prior to them being sworn into office. There are so many issues we face in Oregon, 

we need to ensure we are given opportunities to elect officials that will have the 

peoples best interests at heart. 


